
Receipt of documentation relating to WWDL D0332-02 

Dear Sir/Madam 

In accordance with Regulation 21(1) of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) 
Regulations 2007, as amended, I am to inform you of the receipt on 13/09/2019, of 
documentation relating to a waste water discharge licence application from Irish Water in 
relation to agglomeration named Millstreet & Environs,Cork . This application has been 
assigned register number D0332-02.

The documentation and associated correspondence in connection with the application can be 
viewed by using the web address below and searching the associated registration number: 
D0332-02.

http://www.epa.ie/terminalfour/wwda/index.jsp

Please refer to the application for the National Grid reference, description of any waste water 
treatment plant and the location of the discharge point or points. 

I am to advise you that any person may make a written submission on-line or by post, to the 
Agency, pursuant to Regulation 19 of the Regulations.

The Agency will notify you and any person who makes a submission of its decision on the 
application.

Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to the Inspector Yvonne 
English or to Eve O'Sullivan.

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge this notification.

Yours sincerely

Environmental Licensing Programme

Office of Environmental Sustainability

Tel: 053-9160600

Sent: 25-09-2019

To: An Taisce - The National Trust For Ireland;  Bord Iascaigh Mhara;  Development 
Applications Unit;  Failte Ireland;  Food Safety Authority of Ireland;  Health &amp; Safety 
Authority;  Health Service Executive;  Health Service Executive (HSE);  Health Service 
Executive West;  Inland Fisheries Ireland;  Minister for Agriculture, Food and the Marine;  
Minister of Housing, Planning, Community &amp; Local Government;  Sea Fisheries 
Protection Authority

From: noreply Reply
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